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Football Fitness AfterCare

Please remember that all 
bookings and communications 
should be made directly with 
Football Fitness. Our Admin Team 
don’t have the information you 
need, so please try to contact 
Steve, Lee or Tom directly. 

Book Swap 2022

Thank you to all those who took part in the book swap.
The children had a lovely time in the hall choosing a book to 

bring home. 

Keep your eyes peeled for next week's’ newsletter. We will be 
sharing photos from World Book Day and from our Random 

Reader Competition. 
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Meet the Governor

Dr Gina Rippon

Gina Rippon has had a career in higher education, 
teaching psychology and neuroscience on 
undergraduate and postgraduate courses. She is a 
Professor Emeritus of Cognitive NeuroImaging at 
Aston University in Birmingham. Using brain 
imaging techniques, her research has focussed on 
developmental disorders such as developmental 
dyslexia and autism spectrum disorders. She also 
investigates claims about sex differences in the 
brain and, in 2019, published a popular science 
book ‘The Gendered Brain’, debunking some of 
the brain and behaviour myths behind gender 
stereotypes. She has written about the effects of 
gender stereotypes in the early years and served 
on the recent Fawcett Society Commission. She is 
a member of Speakers4Schools and has given a 
wide range of science-based talks to many 
secondary schools in the UK, especially the 
Midlands. Her grandson was a pupil at the 
Grange School between 2014 and 2017.

CHILDREN’S ABSENCE

If you child is unable to attend School because they are unwell, please ensure you call 
the absence line on 01327 705785 and Press Option 1.  Please clearly leave a 

message of your Child’s Name, Class and the reason for their absence.

The phone line is open 24 hours a day.  If we have not heard from you by 
9.00am, and are unaware of your child’s absence we will call all of your contact 

numbers until we are able to speak to someone. Thank you for your 
understanding and continued support.



SPOTLIGHT ON SPECIAL NEEDS



What Parents Need to Know about NFTs  

Wink is a messaging app which allows children to connect and communicate with other users. In a 
similar style to Tinder, Wink uses the swipe method for browsing profiles and accepting or declining 
them. Once two users have accepted each other by swiping on each other’s profile, they can then 
communicate and play games online together. The fact that Wink allows children to share photos, 
personal information and their location with other users has caused significant concern.

In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as grooming, cyberbullying and 
inappropriate content.


